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Vienna to be Featured on Public Television 
 
The Town of Vienna will soon find itself in the national spotlight when it is featured in the 
acclaimed PBS house-hunting series, “If You Lived Here.”  Mayor Linda Colbert was 
among those interviewed for the episode when the production crew visited Vienna in May 
2022. The episode featuring Vienna will air on Monday, Feb. 13, 2023, at 9 p.m. on 
WETA PBS (Channel 26) and at 8 p.m. on WETA Metro.  The production can also be 
streamed with the free PBS app. 
 
The program spotlights Vienna’s neighborhoods and properties while celebrating its history, 
culture, notable places, and flavor. The producer interviewed Mayor Colbert on the Town Green 
during the visit last spring.  The production crew also spent several days interviewing other 
Vienna residents and recording footage around town, including the W&OD Trail, the old train 
depot and Jammin’ Java. 
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